

23 March 2020
Dear Parents/Carers,
In light of the school closures we are now in a position to postpone the planned Rockley trip to France that was due to take place in May 2020.
We are planning to re-organise this trip in 2021 and will be offering your child first refusal to a place on this trip. We will confirm dates for the new trip as soon as possible.
If you would like your child to have a place on the trip in 2021, please let the Academy know and then we can transfer any monies paid from the postponed trip to the new trip in 2021.
If you would like your child to be removed completely from the trip, please let the Academy know and we can refund any monies paid. Refunds will be provided by cheque and will be arranged as soon as the finance department is able.
Once you have made your decision (you may need to wait for confirmation of the new trip dates), please contact finance@thebourneacademy.com to let the Academy know your decision.
Kind regards
Catherine Turner
Business Director